
NORTH OGDEN CITY  
 STAFF REPORT 

TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
FROM:  GARY R. KERR, BUILDING OFFICIAL 
SUBJECT:  LEE’S MARKET PLACE BEER LICENSE 
DATE:  1/8/2015 

 

Lee’s has submitted a renewal application for the store’s 2015 Beer License.  
A BCI background check has been completed for the corporate entity and 
the store manager and this information has been provided to Chief Warren 
for his consideration.  The Chief reviewed the application and background 
checks and has signed off on the application.  I am recommending Council 
approval for Lee’s 2015 Beer license. 

 


